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This leading English-medium school in the Nusrat Butto Colony,
Mustafa Abad locality was founded by Mrs. Shamim Bilgrami, who
is a highly-respected educationist and social worker. Mrs. Bilgrami
has worked in the Mangophir and Nusrat Bhutto Communities for
over 19 years now. She is generally known as “Maan Jee”
(meaning ‘mother’) amongst the residents due to her devotion to
the well being of residents and their children. Maan Jee School has
been named after her to honor her contribution to these
communities. This school pays particular attention to the training
of teachers, teaching tools & techniques used and an overall
personality development of students of these underprivileged
areas.

223-11 – Mustafa Abad, Nusrat Bhutto Colony, North Nazimabad Town, Karachi
Phone: 92-021- 36625774 & 36065313  

Highlights of the Month

Visit to Mrs. Shamim Bilgrami

(Maanjee) 

Letter of Appreciation to

Mr. Malik Javed Akhtar

Letter of Appreciation to

Ms. Saima Nisar

12 th Rabi ul Awwal

Monthly Test Result

Debate: Objective of Education

Internal Review Meeting 



Letter of Appreciation Presented to Ms. Saima Nisar.

Ms Saima Nisar is associated with Maanjee Welfare School since 2008 in the capacity of class

teacher.Since association with MJWS she has been rendering her responsibilities sincerely with a high level

of passion.

She puts her hard work during teaching. We appreciate her efforts in the cause of mission of the school. We

wish her best in life.

VISIT TO MRS. SHAMIM BILGRAMI (MAANJEE)

Staff and the Administrator paid a visit to Mrs. Shamim

Bilgarami (Maanjee) to show their concern about her well

being. Maanjee was delighted to meet the team and

thanked all the visitors. Team remained with her for

some time and discussed some ongoing important

issues in respect of school.

Also, a brief discussion session took place in which it

was discussed that whether staying back in Pakistan

despite this turbulent and unpredictable situation is wise

or unwise. During the discussion it emerged that since it

is not possible for every body to move out of the country

and also that backing off from facing the troubles may not

be a good solution, it is better to stay back rather than

fleeing away. It is better to participate in the correction of

the system. The discussion proved to be very interesting

and all the present participated actively during the

discussion.

After staying for an hour, the team departed and reached

back home.

Letter of Appreciation Presented to Mr. Malik Javed Akhtar.

Maanjee School always recognize the support and patronage extended by the people who work selflessly

for the cause and the mission of Maanjee initiative. Mr. Malik Javed Akhtar is also one such gentle soul who

had always been supporting the activities and mission of Maanjee school. To recognize his services, an

event was organized. During this event, Mr. Malik Javed Akhtar as presented a letter of appreciation on

behalf of Mrs. Shamim Bilgrami, the Founder of the Maanjee School.
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Monthly Test.

According to the schedule, monthly test were held in the mid of January. All the enrolled

students appeared in these examinations. It was observed that all the students were

comfortable and seemed well prepared which shows that their teachers have really

worked hard during the academic session.

12TH RABI - UL- AWWAL

A program in respect of Month of Rabiul Awwal was organized on January 28, 2013. All

the staff members and the students of school participated in this program with zeal and

fervor. Ms. Farida Yousuf deliberated about the importance of this month for Muslims as

the Prophet Mohammad (pbuh) born during this month. Qirat & Naat khawani was also

carried out by the selected staff members and the students.
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Internal Review Meeting

An Internal Review Meeting (IRM) was held on 31th

January, 2013. Matters related to various academic and

management issues were discussed with Mr. Javed

Akhtar (CEO MOVE Foundation). Mr. Javed Akhtar

contributed with his pertinent suggestions to handle such

issues.

Debate: What are the objectives of education? 

Are we successful in achieving these objectives?

A debate was organized on the above subject among the school faculty. All the teachers

participated in this debate. As a result, it was found out that though Education aims to

turn us in to a better and useful being, however, we do not respond to the spirit of

education. This means that we do not change our behaviors in the light of education we

receive. Most of all, it’s the most educated people who act as ignorant hinges in most

cases. Therefore, it was concluded that as there is nothing wrong with Education,

however, it’s the adoptability of spirit of education we are a failure in.
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